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Updates:  

- AARP Experience Corps is looking for stories to share: Why do you volunteer with 
Experience Corps? What has been your most meaningful moment?  Your funniest 
moment?  Your breakthrough moment? 

- Please e-mail Rebecca or Lily with your stories at rebecca_bond@tempe.gov or 
lily_villa@tempe.gov  



Success in 2013 

We hope everyone has enjoyed tutoring 
thus far. We are happy to annouce that 
this school year has kicked off very well 

and we certainly have our wonderful 
volunteers to thank for donating their 

expertise and time to our 397 students. 
We cannot wait to see the mid-year test 

scores! 

        

Substitutes 

If you plan to be absent, please contact Lily 

at lily_villa@tempe.gov so that she can 

schedule a substitute.   

 

 

Calendar of Events 

October 2013 

Su Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa 

  1 2  3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 31   

Dates To Remember: 

- October 4: ONLY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE 
NOT RECEIVED THE NEW TRAINING: 

Returning Tutor Make-up training. 
Connections Café conference room at Tempe 
Library.  

 

-October 7-11: No tutoring, Fall Recess 

 

-October 21: ONLY FOR THOSE WHO HAVE 
NOT RECEIVED THE NEW TRAINING: 

Returning Tutor Make-up training. 
Connections Café conference room at Tempe 

Library. 

 

Contact  

Rebecca Bond at 

480-858-2464  

Lily Villa at 480-858-2460 

Or E-mail at 
Rebecca_bond@tempe.gov 

Lily_Villa@tempe.gov  

Follow us: 
www.facebook.com/aarpexperience corps or 
www.twitter.com/experiencecorps 

 

AARP Experience Corps 

715 W. 5th St. 2nd Floor 

Tempe, AZ, 85281 
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